
Monday, January 8th 

 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place this 
Wednesday morning January 10th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
 
Attention 5th grade students interested in being a part of this year's Math Bowl Team.  Tryouts will take place in 
Mr. Carlson's and Mr. Maciszak's Room this Tuesday and Wednesday at 8:00.  If you cannot attend, be sure to 
see one of them.   
 
MATH COUNTS will be meeting this Wednesday (Jan 10) at 8am in room 709. 
 
Attention Boys Basketball Players:  The Boys Basketball Pizza Party will take place this Thursday, 
January 11th after school from 3:45 to 4:45 in the cafeteria.  Plan on having your ride pick you up no 
later than 4:45pm 
 
YEARBOOK - The cost will go up to $35.00 begining January 1st.  
 
If anyone has any extra working Christmas lights of any kind that they would be willing to donate to the 8th 
grade dance, it would be greatly appreciated. Please bring them to the front office.  
 
Info in the office:  Lake Central Centralettes Dance Clinic - January 28th, 2018.  
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 


